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From: ÂRCH3R
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: The crosswalk lights
Date: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 12:36:27 PM

Hello, my name is Hayden Moseberry and I really think we need the lights by Lowell. It’s a
school zone and a dangerous one at that. I also go to goodman and everyone there would love
to be able to cross the street safer. 
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